25<sup>th</sup> June 2017,

Dear Parents,

## Re: Pentecost Service at St Mary's Church, Blakesley

We are taking part in a village Pentecost Service on the 9th June 2017 at 9.15am. The service will be led by Reverend Doug Spenceley. There will be no Praise Assembly on this day so awards will be handed out the following week instead.

Rising 5's will still take place, they will be walked down to Church with us.

You are all invited to attend the service at church and we hope to see you there.

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Burman

Head teacher